
Hereby perceive we the love of God, because he laid down his life for us: and we ought
to lay down our lives for the brethren. 1 John 3:16 1 February 2024

Dear Family and Friends,

Thank you so much for your continued prayers for us! This month the church here
will have its eighth anniversary on Sunday the 11th. We beg you to pray for us!
The biggest prayer request is that Jesus will get the Glory! Thank you so much,
we are in your debt!

News from a foreign land: A
couple of months ago, we had a
tremendous experience! With the
holidays, we waited to tell the story.
We had planned a little trip to the
Northeast. While there, we met with
a friend in the area, his name is Chris
Taylor. He was telling us about a
girl in the children’s home who had a
great burden for her grandmother.
The girl did not know the mountain
language enough to give her
grandmother the gospel. But God,
our Thai daughter came with us on
this trip. She is from this mountain
tribe, and she can speak this
language. Our friend asked us to go

with him to the village. While there we gave the gospel to the grandmother,
laying on the bed. She cried out to Jesus! After praying, she had a huge smile on
her face she did not have before. Glory to God in the Highest!

Charlie and Jodie

Servants of the Most High God!
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